From: Charlotte Watkins 
Sent: 14 May 2019 19:14
To: Clare O'Hanlon
Subject: RE: Claydon Marina

Hello
Yes subject to them addressing EAs objections regarding the watercourses and to conditions imposed I have no further objections.
Kind regards
Charlotte 

Dr Charlotte Watkins
Ecology Officer
Tel: 01295 227912
Email: Charlotte.Watkins@CherwellandSouthNorthants.gov.uk
www.southnorthants.gov.uk
www.cherwell.gov.uk


Office hours: Monday and Wednesday mornings
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